
Friday 19th May 2023

Dear all who are associated with Sunnydown,

The boys have just finished their first week of exams and have shown what resilient young men they are, approaching
them with confidence, determination and in a calm manner. Just listening to them afterwards chatting amongst
themselves, it is lovely to hear how supportive they are of one another. I am confident they will continue in this
manner throughout the remainder of their exams, well done boys! Can we also thank all the boys in Year 7-10 who
have been mindful of the exams, during break times and lunch times, to ensure the school is as quiet and calm as
possible for the Year 11s.

Gibb Cycle Challenge

We will be welcoming back our explorers next week following what looks to have been an experience of a lifetime for
everyone involved. There will no doubt be plenty of pictures and stories we can share in the coming weeks, but a huge
congratulations to everyone involved for their achievements.

Attendance

Congratulations to 11P, 9D, 8N & 7W for achieving 100% attendance during the week ending 12th May.

Food Technology

The cooking hats and aprons form part of the school uniform and students should be bringing these in every
week for their Food & Nutrition lesson. Could I please ask for your assistance in ensuring that your son has
his full protective equipment each week. If these have been misplaced, replacements can be purchased from
the school office. Thank you in advance for your support.

Mrs Hull
Sponsorship

Don’t forget to bring any sponsorship money you have collected into the office along with your sponsorship forms. If
your sponsors have paid the money online via JustGiving, please can you still bring the sponsorship form in so we can
tally up how much has been raised. Many thanks.

Friends of Sunnydown

Well done to all of the boys for completing the cycle challenge to date and good luck to the Year 10s who are set to
cycle on Tuesday. Please continue to support this challenge and our upcoming events, please see the fliers at the end
of this newsletter.



Online Safety

Please see the flyer attached to this newsletter - ‘Looking after your wellbeing online.’

Mr Cassim

Pet of the Week

Thank you to James and Robert Hall for nominating their pet, Molly who looks adorable.

Also to Toby Chapman who has nominated his labradoodle Nessa who is very cute!

Please can you continue to send in any photos if you would like to nominate your pet.

Mrs Peterson

Song of the Week

This week's song of the week is in support of everyone who has taken part in the Cycle Challenge: Queen - Bicycle
Race (1978).

Thought for the Week
(W/C: 15th May 2023)

What makes a family?

Thought for the Week
(W/C: 22nd May 2023)

Keeping safe out & about



Mathematician
of the Week

The recipient of
Mathematician of the
Week, awarded by Mrs

Cybuch is

Alfie Wilson
(9T)

The recipient of
Mathematician of the
Week, awarded by Mr
Zadok for independence
& resilience in maths

revision is

Nathan Waters
(11P)

Scientist
of the Week

The recipient of
Scientist of the Week,
awarded by Mr Cybuch
for cooperation & work

completion

Antony Harper
(9T)

The recipient of
Scientist of the Week,

awarded by Ms
Hristova for active

learning & resilience is

Alfie Monk
(8N)

Musician of the
Week

The recipient of
Musician of the
Week, awarded
by Mrs Cybuch is

Robert Hall
(7W)

Chef of the Week

The recipient of
Chef of the Week,
awarded by Mrs
Hull for working
calmly and with
confidence is

Kamauri
Craig
(7C)

Writer of the
Week

The recipient of
Writer of the
Week, awarded

by Miss
Newcombe for
his passionate

short story about
a love for reading

is

KS3
Andrew
Hendry-
Smith
(9T)

&

for his fantastic &
suspenseful

description of a
boat at sea is

KS4
Byron

Boniface
(11J)

House Points

Josh Barnes 950 House Points

James Dean 900 House Points

Tomas Bodkin 750 House Points

Alex Hennessy 750 House Points

Jamie Rogers 700 House Points

Nathan Small 600 House Points

Taylor Conway 550 House Points

Max Gibbins 550 House Points

Charlie McSorley 500 House Points



Jayden Smurthwaite 500 House Points

Alfie Monk 450 House Points

Sonny Chater 350 House Points

Jayden Peters 350 House Points

Freddie Collins 300 House Points

Luke Dean 300 House Points

Robert Hall 300 House Points

Zac Hoad 250 House Points

Alex Pereira 250 House Points

Jaden Doorga 200 House Points

Callum Dowie 200 House Points

Harrison Williams 200 House Points

Forthcoming Events

Date Description
Friday 26th May 2023 End of Summer Term 1
Saturday 3rd June 2023 SunnyFest - A music festival at Sunnydown
Monday 5th June 2023 Start of Summer Term 2

Year 10 Work Experience Week
Year 9 Fulham FC Workshops for students

Tuesday 6th June 2023 Corporate Golf Day, Farleigh Golf Club
Thursday 22nd June 2023 Year 11 Graduation Ceremony
Friday 23rd June 2023 Inset Day
Saturday 24th June 2023 Caterham Barn Dance
Wednesday 5th July 2023 SSSSA Athletics
Friday 7th July 2023 Drama club performance at The Arc
Wednesday 12th July 2023 Blood Brothers performance on site
Friday 21st July 2023 Last day of term






